
From: Elvine Johnson-O"Meally
To: Jessica Wilson
Subject: RE: EAB Application - Karen Lue
Date: Saturday, July 01, 2023 1:35:51 PM

Hi Jessica,
 
Please note that Karen Lue’s application was accepted and unanimously voted on as an Alternate
member of the Board at Wednesday’s (June 28) meeting of the EAB. 
 
Please be guided accordingly and let me know if there is any other information needed.
 
Thank you.
 
E. Dephine Johnson-O'Meally
EAB Staff Liaison
City of Lauderhill
5581 West Oakland Park Blvd.
Lauderhill, FL 33313
 
O: 954-777-2043  F: 954-714-4693
www.lauderhill-fl.gov
 
 

From: Jessica Wilson 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 7:50 AM
To: Elvine Johnson-O'Meally <ejohnson-omeally@Lauderhill-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: EAB Application - Karen Lue
 
Dephine,
 
See attached.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Wilson
Executive Administrative Assistant
 
City Clerk's Office | City of Lauderhill
o: 954-730-3012 | f: 954-730-3062 | jswilson@lauderhill-fl.gov
 
 
This e-mail conforms to the City's privacy and confidentiality policy:
https://www.lauderhill-fl.gov/about-lauderhill/privacy-and-confidentiality-notice
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From: Elvine Johnson-O'Meally 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 6:26 PM
To: Jessica Wilson <jswilson@lauderhill-fl.gov>
Subject: EAB Application - Karen Lue
 
Hi Jessica,
 
Please forward me Karen Lue’s application for the Board’s consideration for one of the Alternate
Member vacancies at Wednesday’s meeting.  Thank you.
 
E. Dephine Johnson-O'Meally
EAB Staff Liaison
City of Lauderhill
5581 West Oakland Park Blvd.
Lauderhill, FL 33313
 
O: 954-777-2043  F: 954-714-4693
www.lauderhill-fl.gov
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